
From: "George Counselman" <gcounselman@cityofportorchard.us>
To: "David Humphrey" <dhumphrey@cityofportorchard.us>

Date: 9/2/2013 3:00:43 AM
Subject: RE: East Port Orchard invitation

I'll be there
 

From: David Humphrey
Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2013 11:18 AM
To: Andrew Brandon; Bill Schaibly; Brady Hagar; Brian Rickard; Charles Schandel; Clifford Higashi; Dale Schuster; David Walker; Donna Main;
Elizabeth Deatherage; Erik A. Wofford; Geoffrey Marti; George Counselman; Jacob Koppenhaver; Jason Smith; Jason T. Glantz; Jerry Jensen;
Jimmie M. Foster; Joshua Horsley; Marixa Scott; Marvin McKinney; Mathew Bell; Nathan Lynch; Pat Pronovost; Randy Ernst; Rebecca Graunke;
Stephen Morrison; Ted Childs; Trey Holden
Subject: FW: East Port Orchard invitation

All, I did this last year with Nathan and George and had a great time!  If any of you would like to attend and read with the kids, please let me know.  POPD
should probably limit the amount of officers to 5-6, because there are quite a bit of military personnel and other LE and fire agencies there too.  Please let me
know ASAP if you are interested so that I can let Ms. Wall know how many she can expect so she can ensure that all the classes have readers :-)
 
Ofc. Dave Humphrey
Port Orchard Police Department
SK School resource Officer
 

From: Wall, Shirley [wall@skitsap.wednet.edu]
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2013 12:05 PM
To: David Humphrey
Subject: East Port Orchard invitation

We would love to have you join us on Friday, September 13th for our annual Read With a Hero event.   I have attached an
invitation for you.  Please RSVP with your plans.  Thanks.
Shirley Wall
EPO Teacher
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